
 

 

LIBRARY BOARD  

ITEM DESCRIPTION 

 

DATE OF MEETING: November 21, 2024 

ITEM TITLE:  IPLF Foundation Board Appointment 

 

 

BACKGROUND: 

The Friends of the Library would like to propose Kathie Appleby as the next foundation board member. 
She has been active as a Friends of the Library member for over a decade. Kathie used to work for the 
US Postal service but has since retired. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Approve Kathie Appleby as the newest member of the IPLF board. 


